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Everyone has a photographic memory… some just don’t have film. Author Unknown 
Learning Resource Centres Launched 
The Erie St. Clair Regional Cancer Program (ESCRCP) and Windsor Regional Hospital were pleased 
announce the launch of the Cancer Learning Resource Centre (LRC) located in WRH’s Cancer Centre.  
The LRCs are two centralized areas where cancer patients and their families can access reliable websites, 
books, and information pamphlets about cancer. A new patient education website—ww.cancerlrc.ca  
connects patients to credible information from within the Centre or from the comfort of their own homes.  
WRH Night at Chiller Thriller—October 18th 
The Chiller Thriller Haunted House will take place on October 16, 17, 18, 22, 23, 24, 25, 29, 30, and 31.It is 
located at 4855 9th Concession  (former KOA Campgrounds).  A special WRH night will be held on 
Sunday, October 18th, 2009 with draws and giveaways for the first 75 children. Tickets are available 
to WRH employees for $7.00 for adults and $5.00 for children in advance ($1.00 reduced from cost at the 
door). Tickets available at Public Affairs at the Met Campus and the HR office and Printshop at Western, 
as well as the Administration offices at Malden Park and Regional Children’s Centre. Watch for more 
information on this ‘thrilling’ event. Volunteers are also needed for this event. For more call ext. 52656. 
Take Your Kid to Work Day  
Take your Kid to Work Day is scheduled for November 4, 2009. It  is an annual national program in which 
Grade 9 students are hosted at workplaces across the country. The program supports career development 
by helping students connect school, the world of work and their own futures. WRH will offer a tour at each 
campus for children of staff.  Watch for more info on this program on the WRH Intranet—those without 
access to a computer, can check an Intranet Kiosk conveniently located at Met and Western Campuses.  
Draw for ONE YEAR of Perfect Attendance Prize 
WRH has sponsored Perfect Attendance draws for one year. This month there will be an opportunity for 
those who have had perfect attendance from October 1, 2008 to September 30, 2009 to enter an annual 
draw. Watch for the ballot which is available on the WRH Intranet. Remember: Intranet Kiosks are 
conveniently located at  both campuses.  The grand prize will be a travel voucher for $2500. The prize is 
transferable but has no cash surrender value.  
The Big Night  
The Big Night will take place on November  6, 2009 at  the Fogolar Furlan. Tickets are $75. Proceeds 
support the W-PEP program (Wellness Program for Extended Psychosis). For more info call ext. 52656. 
 

Did you know?   
Bedside Manor is a residence located near the Met Campus for family members who require accommodations.  

The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional Hospital.   
Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 


